
 

Presidentôs Letter 

Happy New Year to everyone.  I hope that we will all have a great year 
in 2018, one in which we will all stay healthy and prosperous. 
 
The new year is off to a great start for me; actually the great part 
started at the end of 2017.  I bought a new car on December 29th!  No, 
itôs not a Ferrari.  I finally came to my senses and realized that although 
I could buy a used one, I couldnôt really afford to maintain one.  I had 
been searching for months and many of the ads bragged that the 
offered car had just had thousands of dollars spent on it on routine 
maintenance ($11,000 on one in Scottsdale).  We have always really 
liked our Porsche so I went back to my original (pre-Ferrari madness) 
plan to replace it.  I have also been checking them out for months, so I 
knew what I wanted. I found a beautiful, well optioned, RED, 2016 
Cayman model in Pasadena, California, and flew out and bought it.  It is 
neat!  Oh by the way... I know where there is a very nice black 2007 
Cayman for sale. 
 
I have only talked to two other club members, but I understand that I 
am not the only one who has just bought a new car.  The Tulleyôs and 
Ed Pittman also have new cars!  Congratulations to them.  Anyone else 
have a new one also? 
 
2018 is going to be a great year for our club.  Loren and Barbara, and 
Mike Clark, with a year of experience behind them, have great plans for 
our outings/tours and meetings.  Iôm sure 
they will all be entertaining and fun.  I hope 
to see many of you at our events. 



 

Some Stuff: 

Diane Carson     17 

Arlette Levitan     19 

Linda Lukas      10 

Cyndy Mortensen    30 

Sam Pietrofitta     1 

Patty Reski      10 

Tonya Brisnehan     4 

Linda Warren     18 

 

Congratulations on your 

Anniversary 

NOBODY 

not a popular month to get married. 

Next regular meeting January 9 
 

Up the Creek  - January 17 (see below) 
 

Bowling ? - TBA 

ClubClubClub   
Calendar  Calendar  Calendar     

Welcome new members 
 

None. 

Meeting Refreshments 
Note: Those providing refreshments will be 

reimbursed $10. Ground coffee is in the kitchen. 

 

Refreshments:  Marvin & Sharon White, 

Steven & Sharon Blank 

Coffee:  Mike Clark 

DUES ARE DUE! 
 

Please use the form at the end of this newsletter to 
renew your membership. This will assure that you are 
included in the yearly booklet of Sedona Car Club 

members. The deadline is January 31. 

 
UP THE CREEK RESTAURANT 

 
WEDNESDAY JANUARY 17th, 2018 

Group to Meet Behind West Sedona Medical Center 
on Navoti Dr. at 12:30 p.m. 

1:00 p.m. at Restaurant 

ACHTUNG, BABY! 
 

We need a volunteer or two to handle the 
registration stuff for the car show. This re-
quires modest computer skills, just Excel 
and Word. Our hero guy has done this for 
too many years and deserves a nice long 
rest. Our esteemed president will explain 

at our next meeting. 



 

2018 EXECUTIVE BOARD 
   President      David Lombardi 
   1st Vice President    Avrum Cohen 
   2nd Vice President     Steve Van Derveer 
   Treasurer/Membership   Sam Pietrofitta 
   Program Chairman    Mike Clark 
   Secretary      Patti Reski 
   Historian & Website     Steve Blank 
   Tours & Events     Loren Hedrick & Barbara Barrett  
   Highway Cleanup        Phil Wadsack 
   Newsletter Editor    Arny Messersmith 
   Ex-Officio Member        Larry Currie 

       VISIT US AT:   SedonaCarClub.com                            facebook.com/sedona.carclub 

Sedona Car Club 
PO Box 748 

Sedona, AZ  86339 

 
Club Meetings 

The General Meetings of the Sedona Car Club are held at 7:00 p.m. on the second Tuesday of each month at 
the Sedona Library except in June when our meeting is the Annual Picnic and in December when it is the 

Annual Christmas Party.  We do not meet in July.  Please attend and bring a car-loving friend. 
 

Board Meetings 
The Board meets on the first Tuesday of each month at 8:30 a.m. at the Cousinsô clubroom. 

All members are invited to attend. 
 

Tire Tracks 
Tire Tracks is published eleven times a year by the Sedona Car Club and contains information on events and 
activities of interest to members. It is compiled and edited by Arny Messersmith and posted on the website 

by Steve Blank before the monthly meeting. All submissions are due by the 1st of each month. 
Email them to:  jan@messersmith.name.    

NEXT MEETING - JANUARY 9 
Guest Speaker: 

 

Jan Taylor 
Journey through the Grand Canyon 

Regional Car Events 

 

1/13-21 -  Barrett-Jackson Auction  

1/16-18 -  Bonhams Auction  

1/17-21 -  Russo & Steele Auction  

1/17-19 -  RM Auction  

1/17-20 -  Gooding and Company Auctions 

2/23-25 -  NHRA Nationals @ Wild Horse Pass MotorSports Park 

3/16-18 -  Goodguys 9th Spring Nationals, Scottsdale  

3/10 -  8th Annual Clarkdale Car Show  

3/20 -  Sedona Elks Cruise-In 

 
(For a complete list of SCC 2018 events, visit our website at sedonacarclub.com) 

A Discount 
If your car is being serviced at Red 
Rock Precision Motors, be sure to ask 
for the car club 10% discount. 

For club information by phone, call David 
Lombardi at 928-203-9007 
 
By email send a message to Steve Blank at 
info@sedonacarclub.com 

Another Discount 
Get your precious car washed at 
Cleaner Quicker Car Wash and 
get a 10% discount for members. 



 


